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Dear Representative Greenback 

As a retired Early Intervention Specialist who worked with children with hearing loss and their families for over 

forty years, I am very excited to be in support of Hb2392.  It is essential for children to have proper amplification 

and other devices such as cochlear implants and f.m. systems to make progress and become successful. You can’t 

learn it if you can’t hear it!  This bill can make that happen, and I am thrilled. 

 

As a member of the House Health Care Committee, will you please make this a reality and recommend it be 

scheduled as a work session?  Thank you so much. 

 

Pam Fortier   Retired Listening and Spoken Language Specialist Portland 

PO Box 325 

Columbia City OR 97018 

 


